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Galloway Township, NJ - The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is presenting a 

free lecture and discussion on basic computer knowledge for older adults.  

The introductory course takes place at Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, located at 712 

East Bay Avenue, Suite 20, on Wednesday, July 1, 2015, at 2 p.m. Adults, ages 55 and over, 

are invited for an hour of education and discussion about computer basics.   

In this workshop, participants will learn how to feel more comfortable working on the computer, 

how to navigate through different tricks and tips, and how to sync new devices to the computer.  

Mark Pezzotta, a program assistant at Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, will lead the 

course. He is pursuing a degree in Computer Science at Stockton University so that one day he 

can establish a business offering technological support to individuals and small businesses. In 

addition to being a student and employee at Stockton, Pezzotta also works and volunteers his 

time at Murray Grove Retreat and Renewal Center developing their website and offering technical 

support. He enjoys sharing his expertise in technology because he sees the benefits and impact 

technology has on our everyday lives. 

Preregistration is required for this event for adults ages 55 and over. To register, please visit 
www.stockton.edu/scosa and follow the registration link. For more information, please contact 
Gina Maguire at SCOSA via email Gina.Maguire@Stockton.edu or telephone 609-626-3883. 
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